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12 February 2012.  
 
 
Dr Mark Hill 
2nd Floor 
Pembroke Buildings 
4a Churchill Way 
Cardiff 
South Glamorgan 
Wales 
CF10 2DW 
 
 
Dear Mark, 
 
I write to thank you for your support of Foundation Training in Wales and I feel that the following 
statement is a true reflection of your professionalism and ability in providing dental courses to the 
Foundation dentist 
 
“The courses that Mark Hill presents to Dental Foundation dentists are comprehensive 
and factual is detail and correctly aimed at improving the knowledge and ability of the 
dentists. I am delighted that Mark takes the time to ensure that all participants understand 
the course content and his presentation courses and hands on sessions are always 
highly regarded with extremely positive feedback on evaluation”. 
 
Neil Sowden-Taylor 
Dental Foundation Advisor 
 
 
 
 


